COFY.

SHANGHA| 22nd April, 1936.

Hessrs. Moller & Uo.,

Shanghai.

Dear 3Sirs,
re: 2nd Special Survey No.3.

8/8 "Marie Moller"

in answef to your letter of today's date requesting
an extenaion of five months before carrying out the above
mentioned survey on thig vessel, we have to say that we have
no authority and that the matter can only be dealt with by
the Vommittee in London.

We would again remind you that not only does the year

of grace expire this month, but the KFreeboard Certificate also.
The only thing we can do in the matter is to forward
your letter to London immediately.
We are, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,




